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"We are excited to announce the finalization of
our STAND UP project and  bring you the latest
updates on the project. 
STAND UP unites organizations from four
different countries – Acción Laboral (Spain),
INNOHUB (Spain), CWEP (Poland), DIAS VET
(Greece), and Eurospeak Ltd (Ireland). The
project's primary objectives include providing
VET teachers with tools to address
cyberbullying and raising awareness among VET
students about the perils associated with it.

Over the past few months, the project has
focused on conducting multiplier events across
partner countries. Engaging more than 150 VET
teachers and students, these events served as
platforms to disseminate the project's
outcomes. Participants had the invaluable
opportunity to delve into discussions
surrounding cyberbullying in VET classrooms
and share their experiences.
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We are thrilled to introduce the STAND UP app – an empowering tool designed to aid VET students and
teachers across Europe in detecting, fighting, and preventing cyberbullying in both classroom and
personal settings. Don't miss the chance to download this app, which serves as a comprehensive
resource to tackle cyberbullying head-on.

Find us on social media and review our website

Facebook Instagram Website

STAND UP APP:

The "STAND UP" project is co-financed by the European Union. The opinions and views expressed (in this press
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not necessarily reflect those of the European Union or the Spanish Service for the Internationalisation of Education
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Stay tuned for further developments as we continue our collective efforts to create a safer and more
supportive learning environment for VET communities!

Google Play Apple Store


